
Dear Students 

Re: Compulsory Declaration – Year 2 

 

You are required to confirm that you have read your Guidebook and Policy Guide 

by completing your Phase 1 (Year 2) Compulsory Declaration by 6 March 2017.  

This is to be completed online, and an individual link will be sent to your 

university email address. The wording of the declaration is provided below for 

your information. 

Please note that it is your sole responsibility to complete the declaration by the 

deadline.  Any delay risks disciplinary action. 

Johanna Beattie Group Services Manager, Medical Programme Directorate 

       

Medical Programme Directorate 

Compulsory Declaration – Year 2 

This Guidebook is to be read in conjunction with the Medical Programme 

Policy Guide. 

 

I have received a copy of the Phase 1 (Year 2) Guidebook, and have read 

and understood the information therein with particular reference to: 

- Policies Relevant to Phase 1 (Year 2) (Section F) 

- Research or Teaching involving Human Subjects (Sections I.6) 

 

I am aware of the penalties that might be applied if I breach these 

policies. 

I agree to abide by the Faculty and University policies and regulations. 

I am not affected by any physical condition or impairment with the 

capacity to affect my ability to perform the functions required for the 

practice of medicine. These include neurological, psychiatric or addictive 

(drug or alcohol) conditions, including physical deterioration due to injury, 

disease, or degeneration.* 

I have not been convicted in any court in New Zealand or elsewhere with 

any offence punishable by imprisonment of three months or longer.* 

 

I consent to assessment and evaluation data being used in research. 
 

 
* If you have something to declare in relation to these items and cannot complete this declaration, 

please contact the Directors of Medical Student Affairs Dr Fiona Moir or Dr Tony Fernando email: 
director.medstudentaffairs@auckland.ac.nz 
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